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BOT Meeting  

Dates 

30th October 

20th November 

11th December 

Labour Day 

28th October 

4th November 

NZ Police Walk 

& Bike Safety 

with Wayne 

Park 

19th November 

Yr 4-Yr 8 

Wakatipu Zone 

Sports Day 

13th December 

Junior Picnic 

Routeburn 

 

17th December 

Prizegiving 

18th December 

Last Day of 

Term 4 

 

 

School News 
 
The recent Naseby Camp was a great experience for our Senior Room         
students. We’d like to sincerely thank the parents who attended as  Parent 
Helps - Sonya, Kay, Amber, Ann-Margaret and Jenny. We couldn’t have done 
this without you. We’d also like to thank the PTFA for covering the cost of the 
food and to Gorettie for organising the menu and preparing the food to take 
with us. During the camp, our students looked at Gold mining in the past 
(Kawarau Goldmining Centre) and in the present (Macraes Mine). They also 
visited Poolburn School and made connections with the Senior Room children 
there. Physical activities included biking the river track from Clyde to Alex, 
completing some of the mountain bike tracks in the Naseby Forest and     
Curling. Hayes Engineering was well worth the visit for looking at our        
Heritage and the Alex museum also had a lot of information about the             
development of the Central Otago area. 
  
Yesterday, our Year 4 to Year 8 students participated in the St. Joseph’s, 
Kingsview and Glenorchy Schools Athletic Sports Day at Frankton. We are 
waiting to hear who has made it through to the Wakatipu Zone Sports which 
are scheduled to be held on Tuesday 19 November. 
 
We are planning to continue both our gardening and knitting sessions on 
Wednesday afternoons this term. Everyone is most welcome to come in on 
Wednesday afternoons to help with this.   
 

On Monday 4th November, Wayne Park from the NZ Police is coming to     
Glenorchy School to take our students through the Safe Walking and Safe 
Biking Programme. The Senior children will need to have their bikes at school 
on Monday so that they can participate. As Wayne will be taking them out on 
the road, he has asked that parents check their children’s bikes and sign and   
return the form we have sent home today. Please ensure that this form is     
returned to school by Friday 1 November. 
 
Following Wayne’s visit we will start up Wheels Wednesday again. The Seniors 
will set up bike and scooter tracks on the concrete (for scooters and            
rollerblades) and around the school grounds (for bikes). Wheels Wednesday 
will run for 3 consecutive Wednesdays beginning on 6 November. 
            
Student of the Week 

 

 
Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie 
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